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28th May 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Many thanks for all of your support during this half term. It has been a demanding half term and we 

congratulate Year 11 and Year 13 students on the completion of their Controlled Conditions Tests (CCT’s). 

 

We welcome students in Years 7 -10 and those in Year 12 back to school on Monday 7th June for an 

Enrichment Day. Year 9 students will be starting their assessments from Tuesday 8th June.  

 

Please continue to report your son’s lateral flow test results. The government advice is that everyone tests 

regularly. For details on obtaining kits for other members of your family please click here. It is important 

that for the purposes of contact tracing, students, parents and carers inform the school of a positive case. 

If symptoms develop within two days of being in school (Friday 28th May or Saturday 29th May), the school 

has been asked to assist in identifying close contacts and advising self-isolation, as the individual may have 

been infectious whilst in school. If the school is informed of a positive case we will advise close contacts 

via email to self-isolate and provide them with further information relating to the next steps. If your son’s 

symptoms develop after two days of being in school, students, parents and carers should follow contact 

tracing instructions provided by NHS Test and Trace.  

 

Parents/carers of eligible students should have received a Free School Meal voucher to cover the May half 

term break. This is being funded by Sutton Local Authority.  

 

Thank you to all of the parents/carers who attended the JFA (John Fisher School Association) meeting on 

Wednesday night. The next meeting will take place on Wednesday 23rd June at 8.00pm.  

Please email: thejohnfisherassoc@gmail.com if you would like to attend. 

 

Have a lovely half term break with your families. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

P E McCullagh 

Headteacher 

https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests

